
 
  

                  PORT HARDY SEVENTH-DAY  

                        ADVENTIST CHURCH 
 

               Newsletter – October 30, 2021 
 

There will be no church service this week. (Pastor is away) 
There will be Adult and Children’s Sabbath School at 10:00am. 
Then proceed at 11:00am for a sing and praise service. 

 
 This Sabbath’s Offering is for Burman University 
 
Next Sabbath’s Offering is for Local Church Budget 

 
 Please drop your tithe and offering in the box by the Audio/Visual Booth at the back of the church. 

 
Donate online go to the church website and click “Online Giving”  (First time you need to “Sign In” to 
register) The church Website:   https://www.porthardybc.adventistchurch.org/ 
 
Online Giving: Please find the link to a video detailing the instructions for Canadian Adventists to give 
their tithes and donations online: https://vimeo.com/4058711292 

 
Mail your tithe and offering to the church at PO Box 1829, Port Hardy BC V0N 2P0 
 
Bulletin Information – Please submit information to Pastor Neil Peralta by Thursday afternoon.   
Email: nperalta@bcadventist.ca  or phone or text: 250-949-7584. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunset Friday – 6:09pm      Next week – 5:57pm 

TREASURY NOTICE 
Local Church Budget Goal for 2021  $34,000.00 
Local Church Budget Needed monthly $2,833.33 

 Local Church Budget received for Sept $2,918.35 
 Amount of loss/gain for Sept $85.02 

        Shortfall to date $1,306.36 

TREASURY NOTICE 

TREASURY NOTICE 
Local Church Budget Goal for 2021  $34,000.00 
Local Church Budget Needed monthly $2,833.33 

 Local Church Budget received for May $2,838.82 
 Amount of loss/gain for May $5.49 

        Shortfall to date $2,622.48 

 

 
 
 

Please uplift the following in your Prayers:  
Avalon students, teachers, & staff for a safe school year. 
Pastor Wesley Torres, Jonah Walkus, Dennis McGill,  
Sean Roberts 

 
Please submit your prayer requests to Pastor or Eileen  
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Prayer Meeting Tuesdays @ 7:00 pm  

Prayer Meeting Link-https://zoom.us/j/7017939603     
ID: 7017939603 
Phone # 778-907-2107 
 

Take 5 Devotion Fridays @ 9:30am via Facebook with Pastor Neil. 
 
Vespers Friday, at 7:00pm VITUALLY via the Church Facebook or Zoom Link in video and audio 

Link-https://zoom.us/j/7017939603     ID: 7017939603  Passcode: 1844 
Phone # 1 778 907 2071  
  

November 21 – Sunday Zoom Meeting @ 7:00 - Pastor Neil Peralta is inviting you to the third Sunday of 
each month for some catch up and mingle time. It is an opportunity for church members and friends to 
come together and see each other and chat on Zoom. I will be leaving the zoom open for a half hour so 
drop by and say hello. You can stay as short or as long as you want. Link-https://zoom.us/j/7017939603     
ID: 7017939603    Passcode: 1844      Phone # 1 778 907 2071   
 
1. October 31 –- ADRA webinar 11:30am-1:30pm EST on Transformational Leadership and Cultural 

Intelligence. (Managing Unconscious Bias.) Lead by Dr. Sung Kwon, Former director of ACS 
(Adventist Community Services). North American Division of SDA. Free registration - 
eventbrite.com/e/183044570237.  Website ADRA.ca 
 

2. November 5 & 6 - BC Conference Family Ministries is excited to announce the Virtual Fall Retreat. 
Speakers: Mike & Pam Tucker. Topics include:  What is Grief, Adjusting and Finding Meaning. This 
will be a free event for everyone!  Please place this into your bulletins, also attached is the poster. 
Each church will receive a hard copy of the poster. For more Information, visit www.bcadventist.ca 
 

3. November 12 - 13 – VIRTUAL YOUTH RETREAT - What does it mean to belong? God created us 
to be a part of something larger than ourselves and when we discover our place in the bigger picture 
our lives take on new meaning and purpose. BC Conference Youth Department invites all YOUTH age 
13 years and older to attend VIRTUALLY. Please complete the application form and return it 
to sgibbons@bcadventist.ca by November 9. Your application form will be needed to send you links to 
the meetings. Invite your friends ~ It’s FREE!! 
 

8. ABC Bookmobile Deliveries 
 All orders due December 1 by 5:30pm 
 Pickup will be Tuesday, December 7 @ 4:30 to 5:00pm at the church 
 To order call: 604-859-2566 or 1-800-765-6955   
      Email:  ABC@bcadventist.ca. 
      ABC webpage: https://www.bcadventist.ca/abc 

  
 

Since the health and safety of all constituent members is a top priority, the British Columbia 
Conference Administration has voted to HIGHLY RECOMMEND the use of masks during indoor 
worship services. The BC CDC has also provided optional information on additional measures for 
holding low-risk in-person worship services: http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-
conditions/covid-19/community-settings/faith-based-spiritual-and-worship-practices” 
 



 
  

Port Hardy Seventh-day Adventist Church info: 
Pastor Neil Peralta 

   Office Hours:  
    Sunday & Monday - Closed    

                  Tuesday – Thursday - 8:30am – 4:00pm  
    Friday - 8:30am – 1:00pm 

                  Saturday – On Call 
Contact:                250-949-7584   Cell:  778-583-0464 
Email:              nperalta@bcadventist.ca 

   Address:               4680 Byng Road, Port Hardy, BC  V0N 2P0 
   Mailing Address:   PO Box #1829, Port Hardy, BC  V0N 2P0 
   Website:                https://www.porthardybc.adventistchurch.org/ 

 

 
Avalon Adventist Christian Academy 
   
 

Nov    1 – Purdys & Growing Fundraisers 
       4 – Hot Lunch (Quesadillas & Veggies) 
           5 – Lifetouch Photo Day (Class & Individuals) 
       11 – Remembrance Day (NO SCHOOL) 
          12 – Remembrance Daylong weekend (NO SCHOOL) 
        18 – Hot Lunch (Pasta, Garlic Bread & Veggies) 
Dec    2 – Hot Lunch (Pizza Buns & Caesar Salad) 
           6 – Non-Instructional Day (NO SCHOOL) 
          20 – Jan 3 Christmas Break 
 Jan   4 – School reopens 

 
Avalon Remembrance Day request: We would like to help our students at AACA make a more meaningful 
connection to Remembrance Day this year. For a special Social Studies project, the grade 5&6 class would 
like to know the names of family members or friends who fought and suffered for freedom. We would 
appreciate it if you could please share with us their names, dates they lived, and even a digital/paper copy 
of their picture if possible. And of course, we'd like to know their connections to you, who are keeping 
their memories alive. We will be gathering names and info by Nov 8 in preparation for our school 
assembly on Nov 10th. You can email April Cottreau at principal@aacaph.ca to share. Thank you kindly. 
 
Avalon School Donations Needed – Worthy Student Fund Aid, Storage Building Repairs, and school 
upgrade Projects (Kitchen, Painting (Gym & Halls), Carpets, etc.) Please mark your offering envelope 
Worthy Student Fund – Local, Storage Building, and Education – Avalon Projects (name project). Or 
donate Online Giving at http://www.porthardybc.adventistchurch.org/ 
 
Save On Food Gift Cards. For every $100 sold the school receives $6 to go towards classrooms and 
various school departments. Gift Cards can be purchased in the school office at any time.  They accept 
cash, cheque, debit and credit cards. 
Phone:     Secretary: 250-949-8243    
Phone:    Principal: 250-949-0310 
Website: http://www.aacaph.ca   Email: avalonsecretary@gmail.com 


